
 

 

March 3, 2025 

 

Mayor Mason & Members of the Common Council 

City of Racine 

 

Dear Chairperson:  

 

The City of Racine has received bids for the purchase of a sweeper/scrubber to ensure a clean and safe transit 

maintenance garage at 1900 Kentucky Street. In accordance with the City of Racine’s purchasing procedures, the Finance 

Department submits the bids for your approval. 

 

After review, staff recommend awarding the contract to Atlas Badger ToyotaLift in the amount of $76,579, as they are 

the lowest responsive and responsible bidder meeting all required specifications. 

 

This equipment will enhance safety by reducing slip hazards, extend the lifespan of the facility’s flooring, improve air 

quality, lower labor costs, and maintain a professional and sanitary work environment. 

 

The purchase is funded through an 80% federal and state grant, with a 20% local match. Funding for this acquisition is 

available in the following account: $76,579.00 – 60282013-57300 Equipment  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Trevor Jung 

Transit & Mobility Director 

 

Transit Department 
 
City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, Wisconsin  53403 
262.636.9123 – City Hall 
262.619.2443 – RYDE Racine 

 
City of Racine, Wisconsin 

 
Trevor Jung 

Transit & Mobility Director 
 

Willie McDonald 
General Manager 

 


